
Napa County Taxpayers Association 
2005 Delpha Dr. Napa, CA 94558 

Telephone 707. 258-1799 

September 14, 2018 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Kyle Iverson, by a majority vote of our Board of Directors on September 4, 2018, has 

been endorsed by the Napa County Taxpayers Association as our candidate of choice for 

reelection to the Napa Valley College Board of Trustees for Area 4. 

Our organization supported Kyle for election in 2014 and we have been impressed with 

the work he has done and results he has attained in identifying budget problems and new 

potential revenue sources for the college. Kyle has maintained an open communications policy 

with members of the Taxpayers Association since his election. 

Kyle has been dedicated and steadfast in his efforts to make the college the best 

educational institution it can be and should be reelected to witness the accomplishment of the 

college goals he has supported come to fruition. 

Mr. Iverson's leadership role at the college is not done and he remains focused on guiding 

Napa Valley College its potential to excel in its educational goals as a valued asset in this 

community. 

erely, 

Jill 
 CZ 

Jill E. Barwick 
President 
Napa County Taxpayers Association 
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